
 
 
 

Westford Interfaith  
Thanksgiving Service 

Tuesday, Nov. 24, 2020, 7 p.m. 
via Zoom 

 
This year, we are inviting all of our friends and neighbors in Westford to join us for an online 

celebration of community. 
 
How to participate:  
Make a video: Use your smartphone or computer to make a 30 second video sharing what gives 
you a sense of community. What helps you feel connected with others in these times? Or 
record yourself playing a piece of music or sharing a poem that reflects our theme. Then e-mail 
RevSuzanneWade@gmail.com for an upload link by Nov. 18.  
 
Join us on Zoom on Tuesday, Nov. 24, at 7 p.m. to view the recorded video service, followed by 
some time to greet old friends and make some new ones.  Register to receive the Zoom link at 
https://www.st-mark.org/events/westford-interfaith-thanksgiving-service.  
 
For more information, contact Rev. Suzanne Wade, St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, 
revsuzannewade@gmail.com, phone/text 508-472-9656. 


